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Attendance 
 

Attendance and punctuality are very important to our school. 

Attendance and academic performance are strongly linked, so 

it is importance that all children are in class on time every day 

at 8:30. 

Let’s continue to work together to ensure our children don’t 

miss a moment of their learning. 

This week our attendance was 99.07% 

The children will be rewarded with a little treat on 

Monday. 

 

Remember we are striving for 100% 

Residential News 
 

Our first successful residential this year.  Thank you to 

all parents/carers who attended the special assembly 

this morning.  Mr Haven will be providing an opportunity 

for those who could not attend to watch the video.  

 

 

 

 

Events 
 

Friday 3rd May  

International Dance Day 

Come an enjoy a spectacular dance event  

performed by all your children.  
(please note, the performance is the same at both 

times so you only need to attend once) 

 

Performance 1 - All Year groups 9.00 am  

Performance 2 - All year groups 10.00 am  

 

Places are limited to 65 for each 

performance.  First come, first seated.  

There will be NO standing room for these 

events.  2 adults per family.  

 

REMINDER: Monday 6th May is a Bank 

Holiday so School will be CLOSED. 

 

Family Lunch Year 5  

Thursday 9th May  

Book your place with Miss Pierce  

First parent dines for free; should you wish 

to book a second place please book and pay 

£3 on ParentPay. 

Don’t forget to follow us on  

    

Breakfast Club 
 

We now offer a daily Breakfast club from 

8am 

This is £1 a day – breakfast and fun 

activities can be enjoyed before your 

child starts the day 

Places are booked on Parent Pay but must 

be paid for in advance. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

After School Clubs Reminder 
 

Monday Clubs 

Sports Club – Year 6  

 

Tuesday Clubs 

Enrichment Club  

 

Wednesday Clubs 

Chess and Board Games  

Gardening 

Football  

Book Club  

Art & DT  

Mindfulness  

 

Thursday Clubs 

Gymnastics  

Basketball  

 

Places available please send in the letter to 

secure a place.  Please pay on ParentPay if your 

child has NOT previously attended a club.  

Residentials 
 

As you know our Residentials are coming up 

soon.  This is a gentle reminder that if you are 

struggling to make payments, please speak to 

Miss Dunn and she will see if we can help.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


